
Hello, 
 
I am a resident of Eugene, Oregon. I'm writing to express my full support for the following bills: 
 
Police Related-  
HB 4201: Requires deaths and certain injuries caused by police to be reported to the 
Attorney General 
HB 4203 Disallows police to use force that limits a person’s ability to breathe, including, 
but not limited to chokeholds. 
HB 4205 Requires a police officer to intervene when they see another cop engaging in “ 
act that is unethical or that violates law, rules or policy.” 
HB 4207 Establishes a state-wide database of policy disciplinary records. Makes that 
database public. 
HB 4208 Prohibits use of teargas and sonic weapons. 
 
 
All these bills will better protect our citizens from excessive force and help to rebuild trust 
between communities and police forces.  
 
 

COVID/ Social Support Related- 
HB 4204 Establishes temporary limitations on lenders being able to enforce default 
remedies on obligations secured by mortgages, trust deeds, land sale contracts or other 
instruments. (Can’t evict homeowners). 
HB 4213 Prohibits residential and commercial evictions under specified conditions 
during emergency period 
 
 
COVID has significantly impacted many homes. The last thing anyone needs right now is to be 
evicted in the middle of a pandemic.  
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